Template announcement for church newsletter 
PORTLAND PEOPLE'S CLIMATE MARCH
September 21, 3pm, departing from Portland Waterfront Park’s South Bowl
On September 21, tens of thousands of people from across the country -- environmentalists, unions, indigenous people, faith groups, and more -- will march in New York City ahead of a special UN climate change summit (www.peoplesclimate.org). Portland activists are planning a local march and rally of thousands more in solidarity. Save the date and stay tuned for announcements about (Congregation name) gathering and marching together at the local event. Contact __(YOUR NAME)__to get involved in organizing: ___(YOUR EMAIL & PHONE)_____

